
 

 

Community Education 
Report – April 2023 

Classes 

 Tiger Cub Basketball Camp was held in January/February.  We had 41 participants.  Coach Kubat 

and Coach Boehning split the instruction along with some Varsity/JV basketball players.  The 

kids love having the coaches and players do the coaching!  It was a very successful camp.  The 

Tiger Cub Basketball Players showcased their skills during halftime of the February 17th JV Boys 

game. 

 We are starting to put together summer camps/classes.  This is in the early stages of getting 

started. 
 

Driver Education 

 Session 2 of the Classroom Training finished on Monday, March 27.  We had 28 students take the 

class.  We are not offering a third session this May/June. 

 Summer Behind the Wheel Training will have around 60 students that could take training this 

summer.  Sign up will start this week.  Mr. Larson will do this by himself.  Ms. Rogers is now at 

Northfield.  We hope to start this in mid-May. 
 

Facilities 

 Medford Fire Department Pancake Breakfast was held Sunday, March 19th. 

 JO Volleyball Tourneys were held Saturday, April 1st & Sunday, April 2nd, 2023.  They were very 

successful and everything went well despite the Friday night snow storm. 

 Steele County Dancing with the Stars is scheduled for Saturday, April 29th, 2023. 

 We are starting to organize the Summer Gym Schedule for athletic practices and Community Ed 

camps. 
 

Tiger Club 

 For this school year we have 60 total students of which 36 attend before school (15 only attend 

AM) and 45 attend after school (24 only attend PM). 

 Summer Tiger Club will be offered again.  We have 62 total students registered and 40 students 

will be attending 4/5 days per week(full-time).  That is pretty close to our max.  We will continue 

our partnership with the Medford Pool. 

 Summer Tiger Club did receive a $25,000 grant through the United Way of Steele County.  This 

will be used to provide lunches, field trips and financial assistance for a few students. Field trips 

planned are mini golfing, Como Zoo, Oxbow Park, Mankato Children’s Museum and bowling. 

Jackie has applied for another grant for the summer of 2024 as well. 

 Numbers for the 23-24 school year….We have 29 registered for before school and 45 registered 

for after school with 6 on the waiting list. 


